
Inner Wheel of Marlow Newsletter – March 2022       
 
The Club meeting on 1st February was held on Zoom; future events 
were discussed along with national and district nominations.   
 

                     
Our ‘pub’ lunch took place on 16th February at the Cote Brasserie in 
Marlow and was well attended, as you can see below. 
 

            
 

            
 
HAMPERS – We are currently collecting donations for the 3 hampers 
for the Birthday Tea raffle.   Items of food, gardening and beauty 
products are welcome as donations* for this event, which aims to 
raise funds for the two charities – the South Bucks Hospice and Y.E.S. 
(Youth Enquiry Services - counselling young people).      
*Please bring your donations to our dinner meeting at 
Harleyford or contact Nicki . 
 
The  ‘pub’ lunch in March will be held on 17th March, venue: t.b.a. 
 



A cheque for £100 was taken to the South Bucks Hospice.   This was 
the result of members donating money in lieu of dinner in January.  
February donations will go to the charity Y.E.S. 
                           

                          
The cheque for S. Bucks Hospice presented to Karen Martin, Lead Palliative Care Nurse 
 

“Two roads diverged in a wood and I … I took the one less 
travelled by, and that has made all the difference” 

Robert Frost, 1916. 
 

Linda. 
 
 


